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Living in New York during the 
COVID-19 pandemic 

 
Sister Teresa Kotturan, SCN, is the NGO representative at the UN for the 

Sisters of Charity Federation. This was written on April 22 from her 

apartment in the Bronx.  

See more … 

https://scnfamily.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8e0ed298560d1fb89b244a755&id=181b74d08b&e=0138cc0758


Reaching out during lockdown: 

Trichy 

 
"We decided to join the parish community in whatever way we could. 

Initially, we contributed generously from our personal allowance, only to 

realize that the need was much greater." 

See more … 

 
 

 

https://scnfamily.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8e0ed298560d1fb89b244a755&id=f5a4280063&e=0138cc0758


Reaching out during lockdown: 
Musunuru 

 

During the lockdown, day laborers have found it difficult to provide basic 

needs for their families. Sisters at Preranalaya Social Development Center 

in Musunuru identified the vulnerable families in their area to give them 

essential food items. 

See more … 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://scnfamily.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8e0ed298560d1fb89b244a755&id=80ff492947&e=0138cc0758
https://scnfamily.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8e0ed298560d1fb89b244a755&id=49091498ea&e=0138cc0758


 

Relief work in Surkhet 

 
The lockdown period has kept the Sisters very busy in Surkhet, Nepal. 

With precaution measures taken, Sisters are relied upon to continue 

health clinics and distribute relief materials such as food and medical 

supplies during the health pandemic.  

See more … 

  

 

https://scnfamily.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8e0ed298560d1fb89b244a755&id=6969654d8c&e=0138cc0758

